
 

 

 

Thursday 15 April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 21 April we will be welcoming Kittle Photography into school to take our class photos. 

The photos will be taken in a Covid secure way, with each child’s photo being individually taken and put 

together with the other children in their class to create a class photo. On Wednesday, we would request 

that all children are wearing full school uniform including ties for the photographs. There will be no PE 

that day for 3B, 4H and 6M. 

The proofs of the class photos will be shared with all the parents of children in the class and copies of 

the class photo will be available to be purchased by anyone in that class. 

If you do not wish to have your child in their class photo, please email Michelle Nickerson-White on 

office@firside.norfolk.sch.uk or contact her on 01603 426550 by 12pm on Monday 19 April. 

If we have not heard anything from you by Monday 19 April, we will assume that your child has 

permission to be included in their class photo. 

Kittle have also informed us that they will be able to take sibling photos on this day as well. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Seagrave 
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